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Minute of the meeting of the Strathclyde Partnership for Transport Chair's 
Committee held in Consort House, Glasgow, on 18 September 2007. 

 

 
 
Present  Councillors Alistair Watson (Chair), David Fagan and Davie McLachlan. 
 
Attending  Valerie A Bowen, Senior Clerk and John Halliday, Assistant Chief Executive 

(Transport & Strategy). 
 
 
1. Minute of previous meeting 
 
 The minute of 20 June 2007 (issued) was submitted and approved as a correct record. 
 
 
2. SPT response to Scottish Government consultation on draft Commonwealth 

Games Bill 
 Click here to view report
 There was submitted a report (tabled) of 13 September 2007 by the Assistant Chief 

Executive (Transport & Strategy),  
 

(1) advising members on the provisions of the Scottish Government’s draft 
Commonwealth Games Bill; 

 
(2) appending a proposed response which aligned with SPT’s Regional Transport 

Strategy objectives; and 
 
(3) recommending that the Committee approve the terms of the response for 

submission to the Scottish Government by the consultation closing date of 21 
September 2007. 

 
After consideration and having heard Mr Halliday in further explanation, the committee 
approved the response, subject to the minor amendments outlined at the meeting. 
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